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A Message from the President  -               
Hello there everybody.  Sorry for the long delay between Marlin Bills, but things have been very hectic 

around my office for the past few weeks.  Be sure to thank Amanda for nagging me to get my part done, or 

it may have waited until September!!! 
 

Fishing has been fantastic all summer long (as all of you are well aware I am sure).  Our tournaments have 

had great turnouts both in participation and in fish caught.  The Kidôs Classic and CKO were both very suc-

cessful, with the CKO having its best catch totals EVER!!  Next on the list is the 3rd Annual Ocean City 

Marlin Club Ladies Tournament, ñHEELS AND REELS.ò   This tournament has always been a charitable 

event and starting from this year forward the primary beneficiary of the event will be the Auxiliaryôs Bertha 

Holloway Scholarship Fund.  I am excited to help raise money for this cause.  Dee and her crew have made 

this one of the largest local scholarships awarded to students.  I am hoping that with the help of the tourna-

ment it will be the biggest, period.  We are also going to try and raise some money to go to the PJ Aldridge 

Foundation.  PJ has been a long time supporter of the Club and I hope we can help further his cause as well.  

I look forward to seeing all of you Ladies at the sign ups and I canôt wait to see what gets caught. 
 

I want to take the time to pat our staff on the back.  This has been the hottest summer that I can remember, 

and many of the local businesses have had to deal with the heat issues.  Ours is no exception.   Through it 

all though, Shirley, Mikey J, Rick and the rest of the crew have worked hard with a smile on their faces.  

This is the best staff we have ever had at the club and I want to thank them for all of their efforts.  OCMC 

Staff ROCKS!!! 
 

Following our Ladies Tourney is the BIG ONE.  The White Marlin Open.  Hard to believe that another one 

is already upon us.  I fished my first Open in 1984 and have not missed one since then.  I know that Sunday 

night I will have a tough time sleeping.  It is like Christmas Eve, the Super Bowl and a root canal all rolled 

into one!  OCMC boats have always done well in this tournament and I am sure that this year will be no 

exception.  Who will get the big check this year?  Who will wear the rings?  I want to wish everyone good 

luck, and please be safe out there.  CATCH WHITEY!!! 
 

The Club has suffered a few losses again recently.  Captain Sam Landis lost his battle with cancer.  Sam 

was a friend of mine.  I first met him when I was a little kid over at Shanty Town Marina (now OC Fishing 

Center).  Over the years I have had a lot of great conversations with him and his wife Ruth.  On behalf of 

the Club I would like to extend heartfelt condolences to Ruth and the rest of the Landis family.  Mary Rehak 

passed away last week.  Mary and her husband Frank were long time members of the Club and were very 

well know in the fishing circles from the 70ôs through the 90ôs.  My friend Blaine caught his first White 

Marlin on their boat, Headinô South, back in the mid 80ôs.   Mary was a fixture around White Marlin Ma-

rina, the Matriarch of the dock so to speak.  Please keep Frank and the rest of the Rehak family in your 

thoughts and prayers.  Lastly, Both Tammi Radcliffe and Capt. Paul Daisey have lost loved ones recently.  

You folks are a big part of the OCMC family and we are very sorry for your losses. 
 

Until next time, catch lots of fish and keep those catch reports rolling in.  How many will there be in 

2011???  Catchemup Boys and Girls!!! 

Franky Pettolina 



The Ocean City Marlin Club Board of Directors would like to thank all of the  Sponsors of the 

Club for all the support  they have given the Club over the past year.   

White Marlin Level ð$5,000 Sponsorship 

Sailfish Levelð$500 Sponsorship 

Billfish Levelð$1,000 Sponsorship 

Blue Marlin Levelð$2,500 Sponsorship 

Experience Ocean Cityôs 

Premiere  

Miniature golf  ð 

23rd St., 28th St., 68th 

St.., 136th St. 


